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Dear Mayor Rogers, Vice Mayor Alvarez, and Councilmembers:

My name is Cal Weeks and I am the Policy Director with Generation Housing where we
advocate for more, more diverse, and more affordable housing. 

We are pleased to learn that the City of Santa Rosa is considering rezoning parcels to make
way for multi-family residential development. As a collective, it is critically important we
create more opportunities for families and those of less means to comfortably reside in higher-
resource areas of our community. For those reasons and more, we express strong support in
favor of rezoning these properties.

As always, thank you for your service.

Best,

-- 

Calum (Cal) Weeks, MPA (he/him) | Policy Director

Generation Housing

GenerationHousing.org

1275 Fourth St. #179 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404

760-799-4771 c |  707-570-8768 f 

Have you requested your #WeAreGenH yard sign? Click here to do so! 
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